
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
WORKSHOP SESSION 

MAYA 22, 1996 

Present: Mayor Scott Taylor, Council members Dennis Nolder, Terry Prince, Cheryl 
Stark, Shirley Strong and Walt Daniels, Administrator Michael Jordan, Assistant to 
Administrator Sarah Jo Chaplen, Police Chief Jerry Giger, Library Director Beth Saul 
and Cam Sivesiend. 

Mayor Taylor called the session to order at 7:14 p.m. in. the Council Chambers. 

The purpose of the session was to discuss various budget and salary issues: 

*the Council discussed the role of the budget committee regarding setting staff 
salaries and decided this would be the decision of the elected body. 

*the Council discussed the management compensation and performance 
policies. 

*the Council requested that information regarding the justification of the position 
and salary for the Lieutenant, Assistant Planner and Assistant to the 
Administrator be prepared and brought back to the Council at the next meeting. 

The Council set another workshop session on June 5,.1996, at 6:00 p.m. to continue 
the discussions started this evening. 
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